
Subject: Re: The caliber 839
Posted by Case on Fri, 28 Aug 2020 21:15:17 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I, too, think it would’ve been in a platinum/diamond or gold case.

Jenneke’s pic is a contender. It could’ve also been a similar model to the
diamond/platinum wristlets in 17/18 Guild books, although her model would need to be a few
years later. Those are all 7-8 ligne in 1917, and mine above (not Gruen) has a rectangular dial. 
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